OFFICE OF
PRESIDENT AND VICE-CHANCELLOR

THE UNIVERSITY OF WESTERN ONTARIO
LONDON, CANADA
December 10th 1927.

General Sir Arthur W. Currie, Principal, McGill University, Montreal, Que.

Dear Principal Currie:-

On behalf of the officers and faculties of the University of Western Ontario I wish to thank you for the kindly sentiments expressed by you in connection with our present Endowment Fund Campaign and for your message of encouragement which I am sure can be used to real advantage.

Since fely yours,

W. Sherwood Fox,

President and Vice-Chancellor.